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Peter L. Frattarelli, chair of Archer’s Labor & Employment Law practice group, discusses employment changes in

the reopening of businesses in the Philadelphia Business Journal article, “Reopening the office: Masks, temperature

checks, reluctant workers. Employment lawyers answer your questions” published on May 13, 2020.
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